RICHMOND LITTLE LEAGUE 
SAFETY GUIDELINES
(Beginning June, 2020, until further notice)

Everyone attending a Little League game or practice should practice safe distancing before, during, and after the game or practice.  Your help with this is appreciated.
No player should come to the Little League Complex if someone in their household has been diagnosed with the coronavirus or has been quarantined.
No adults should be at the Little League Complex if they are exhibiting symptoms related to the coronavirus or flu-like symptoms.  This includes family and friends of the players.
Hand sanitizers or anti/bacterial wipes should be available in the players bat bag or be available from a parent or family member at games and practices.
Parents or players are responsible for providing the player’s drink during the game.   A coach will not provide drinks for players before or during the game.
Dugouts will not be used.  Each league will have a plan for players during games and practices without using the dugout.
Face masks are not required for players but can be used by parent preference.  Face masks are recommended for adults but used by personal preference.  
Each player’s bat, helmet, or glove will not be used by another player unless it is sanitized by the player, parent, or person authorized by the parent.
The Head Coach and Assistant Coach are responsible for who is on the field, including players and adults, and where they are on the field during practices and games.  Coaches are responsible for safe distancing during practices, games, at the end of the games, and team meetings with the players.  This also includes the designated areas for players and coaches outside the field, in the warmup areas, and at the batting cages.
Unnecessary contact by players such as high fives and fist bumps are not allowed. 
These guidelines are subject to change during this season. 
If there is a concern that these Safety Guidelines are not being followed, contact our League Safety Officer and Vice President Greg Beck at 859-200-8633.
